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Hearing titled, “Examining the Department of the Interior’s Spending Priorities and the 
President’s Fiscal Year 2020 Budget Proposal” 

Questions from Rep. Horsford for Mr. Scott Cameron and Principal Deputy Assistant 
Secretary, Office of Policy, Management, and Budget, U.S. Department of the Interior  
 

1. Do you agree that stripping $230 million from the SNPLMA fund will have a 
damaging impact on the people of Nevada and their public lands?  

2. In the face of a growing threat of climate change, do you agree that this proposal 
neglects public safety and environmental health concerns in the state of Nevada?  

 


